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A Widget Workshop For Year 4 
On Tuesday the year 4 children took part in an Egyptian Day, as 
part of their topic this term, held by Widget Workshop. The  
children came in to school in some amazing Egyptian costumes. We 
were very impressed! 
Throughout the day, they took part in activities that helped them 
to learn more about The Ancient Egyptians. They made cylinder 
seals’; mummified each other and learnt about the Canopic jars. 
They travelled to the land of Egypt through VR headsets; became 
archaeologists by digging up artefacts and they learnt how to 
build a pyramid. 
The children had a wonderful day, showing fantastic behaviour 
and they learnt a lot of new things about The Ancient Egyptians 
which will help support their learning in class. 
Well done Year 4 for a brilliant day! - Mr Taylor 

Lost Property 
A lot of time is being spent in school trying to reunite children 
with missing clothing and belongings because they are not named. 
At the end of each term we are always left with so much          
unclaimed uniform. With winter approaching there will be         
even more coats, and hats       
and scarves too. Please name all 
of your childs items; clothes,  
coats, PE kits and other        
belongings as we cannot get 
them back to your child without 
it. Thank you for you                    
co-operation.  

 

Drop off and Collections  
Could we please ask parents to be considerate to the local residents when dropping off and collecting 
your children. Cars are being parked across peoples drive ways and blocking access to residents roads 
causing the school to receive complaints. We would really appreciate your assistance in this matter and 
help your child's school maintain its good reputation within the local community. Thank you. 

 

Once again we would like to say a big thank you 
to Telford Tigers for the 150 complimentary 
tickets for the upcoming Ice Hockey match on 
Sunday 10th November. The Tigers are playing 
the  Pirates at the fixture which should prove to 
be an exciting  game. Good luck Tigers! 



 

 

 

 

             

Apley Hub School Phone No:  07514 230470 

Breakfast Club Phone No: 07514  229353 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 15th October FAWS Halloween Disco 

Thursday 17th October  Bikeabilkity Group 3  

Friday 18th October  Year 1 Break Time Cake Sale  

Friday 18th October  Wear Orange for Charlie Day 

Monday 21st October Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 23rd October Parent Consultations 

Thursday 24th October  School Photos  

Friday 25th October Pupils Break Up For Half Term 

Monday 4th November Pupils Return to School 

Thursday 7th November Year 5 Trip To London 

Friday 8th November Year 5 return at 
approximately 5.30pm 

Friday 8th November WW1 Centenary Day 

Monday 11th to Friday 
15th November 

Year 6 Arthog Trip 

All newsletters, dates and school information is available on our website at http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

 

 


